Gordon Head Middle School
Thursday
March 10, 2022

Hot lunch today is sushi. As always, please make sure to take any leftovers as well as packing
home with you. Thanks for your help with keeping the school tidy once again. Please leave your
bins in the hallway afterward for pick up.

Good luck to the grade 7 boys in their final volleyball game today. Go Grizzlies!

Congratulations to the 7 rec. girls team who finished off their volleyball season last night with a
competitive game against PCS. The girls showed determination and pizzazz on the court and big
cheering voices on the bench. Thanks for the fun this season!

Grade 6 boys volleyball have their final game today. Please meet Ms. Adamson in the common area
at Nutrition Break for a brief meeting. Two more lines people are needed for this afternoon. If you
are interested and can help please come to this meeting at Nutrition break.

From March 16th to 18th, come to school dressed in fashion from decades past and future. On
Wednesday the 16th, you are invited to dress in fashion from the 1960s and 70s. On Thursday the
17th, come dressed in fashion from the 80s, 90s, and 2000s. The 18th will be future fashion
Friday. Show your tween and teen spirit.

Some say the bigger they are, the harder they fall. Mr. Boulding will find out next week as he has
signed up for the Free Throw Challenge and students are already working hard to secure his
defeat. Bring a $2 donation for the Red Cross Ukraine Humanitarian Relief fund to the library
anytime to sign up for the free throw challenge or bracelet making in the library. We have already
raised over $50. The fun times will happen next Wednesday and Thursday!

Human Rights Club please meet today in the Library at lunch.

Next Exploratory Round will start tomorrow.



